
 

 

 

 

 

 

Office of Financial Aid 
In response to legislation enacted by U.S. Congress, the FAFSA is getting its first major 
overhaul in 40 years with the intent of streamlining the application process and making 
it easier for students to complete it. 

 
 

 

 

 

STAY TUNED FOR MORE UPDATES! 

       

Opening date for the 
2024-2025 FAFSA 

will be delayed until December 2023. 
    

 

Lots of Positive Changes! 
        
        Increased Pell Grant eligibility 
 
        Reduction in verification 
 
        FSA IDs for those without SSNs 
 
        Number of application questions reduced significantly 
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